HUNTINGDON AREA HIGH SCHOOL

2400 Cassady Avenue, Suite 1 Huntingdon, PA 16652 Phone: (814)643-1080 Fax: (814)643-3800 Website: http://huntsd.org

> Mr. Travis R. Lee, Secondary Principal

Mr. Brent A. Stoltzfus, Assistant Principal

"ALL LEARNERS, ALL FUTURES"

August 6, 2020

Dear 9th Grade and New Learners, Parents, and Guardians,

We want to welcome your learner to Huntingdon Area High School! As the new school year begins, we want the important transition from the Middle School to the High School to go as smoothly as possible, especially during this unprecedented time in education. We are holding the Freshmen and New Learner orientations on Tuesday, August 18 and Wednesday, August 19, 2020. The orientation will cover topics such as building expectations, graduation requirements, academic/career planning, and a school tour.

Orientation will be scheduled in 45-minute sessions, and we are limited to 25 participants per session.

When attending an orientation session, please follow the guidelines and schedule as listed below:

- The orientation is only for the learner attending HAHS and one (1) parent/guardian.
- Please do not bring siblings, grandparents, relatives, or friends to the orientation.
- Face coverings are mandatory.
- If a face covering is not worn, you will not be permitted into the school for the orientation.
- We may check your temperature as you enter the building.

Session times are listed below. To schedule a session, please contact Mitzi Fouse at moaks@huntsd.org or (814)643-1080.

Tuesday, August 18, 2020

Wednesday, August 19, 2020

11:00-11:45	3:00-3:45
12:00-12:45	4:00-4:45
1:00-1:45	5:00-5:45
2:00 - 2:45	6:00-6:45
3:00 - 3:45	7:00-7:45

We look forward to welcoming you to the Huntingdon Area High School! If you have any questions, I can be reached by email at tlee@huntsd.org or by phone at (814)641-2136.

Sincerely,

Mr. Travis R. Lee HAHS Principal